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Do you need to take a bus and metro or train 
combo to travel between Laval, Montréal 
and the urban agglomeration of Longueuil?

The 10-trip All Modes AB fare pass is ideal!

Learn more about this fare pass at
STLaval.ca/goodnews

COVID-19
We’re closely following 
the situation   
Our teams are working hard to keep providing you with the best 
service possible in the current situation. 

For now, the STL will keep serving its whole network per the usual 
schedules. Depending on how the situation evolves, some trips may 
have to be cancelled at the last minute without notice.

Get info, tips and advice at
STLaval.ca/covid-info 

Ice storm?
Snowstorm? 

Winter precipitation can impede 
the flow of our vehicles during the 
day and sometimes even in the 
following days.

Although we make every effort to 
mitigate the impact of bad weather 
on our service, we are not exempt 
from disruptions on our network.

Do you know the five tips for being 
prepared when the weather turns 
nasty?

Get the tips at 
STLaval.ca/winter 

We love
good news!
Do you now only travel occasionally on our network? 

Here’s something to make your life easier: payment by credit card, which is already 
available on some routes, will soon be available at all times on all our buses.

Even if you don’t have a transit fare on hand, you can take the bus anytime, anywhere in 
Laval, by using this quick payment method.

Learn more about payment methods at 
STLaval.ca/methods

Psst! 


